
l8.h July 2012

Andrew Boyd
President,
Toyota Land Cruiser Club ofAustralia
PO Box2
BANKSTOWN. NSW 1885

Dear Andrew,

As our two organisations enter the 3'd year of their association in conducting the annual Barrington Tops
SAREX, I write this short note to express my appreciation for the assistance offered by your Club.

The TLCC Sydney club members have enabled us to deploy our searchers into difficult to access areas
while allowing us to do this in a timely manner which allows maximum search time. In doing this they have
exhibited considerable skill, resourcefulness and cheerfulness in overcoming obstacles in getting us to
where we need to be.

I look forward to our two organisations continuing their relationship.

Regards,

BUSHWALKERS WILDERNESS RESCUE SQUAD INC.

John Tonitto
Secretary

PO Box 1251
Castle Hill NSW 1765
ABN 92 002 764 320

P 0427 455 897
e secretary@bwrs.org.au
w www.bwrs.org.au
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Member of the
NSW Volunteer
Rescue Association

Bushwalkers Wilderness Rescue Squad is the rescue section of The NSW Confederation of Bushwalking Glubs I Authority to Fundraise No. CFN17260


